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 COMING EVENTS 

 

JULY 
 

28th 
P & C Quiz Night 

 
 

AUGUST 
 

1st 
N4/N5 Food Sensations 
Workshop (Foodbank) 

 
2nd 

Happy Kids Expo 
 

4th 
RPS Cross Country  
Year 3/4 & Year 5/6 

 
7th - 11th 

MATHS WEEK 
 

8th 
Free Dress Day  
(Yr 6 Fundraising) 

 
RAPP 4.30 - 6.30pm 

 
9th  

E3 Assembly 2.15pm 
 

14th - 18th  
SCIENCE WEEK 

 
15th & 16th 
School Photos 

 
21st - 25th 

BOOK WEEK 
 

22nd 
Board Meeting 7.15am 

 
RAPP 4.30 - 6.30pm 

 
23rd 

Book week Parade 
 

24th 
Waste Free Lunch 

 
29th 

RAPP 4.30 - 6.30pm 
 

30th 
Faction Carnival - 
Throws & Jumps 

 
31st 

Faction Carnival 
 

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 3 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our existing families and to our new 
families for the start of Term 3 at Roseworth PS.  I would also like to welcome Mrs 
Laura Dale and Mr Doughty back from parental leave. We have had a smooth start to 
the term and are pleased to see everyone back after the school holiday break.  This is a 
very busy term with many events occurring throughout the term.  Major activities this 
term include our Book Week Performance and Parade, our Faction Athletics Carnivals, 
our Interschool Athletics Carnivals, School Photos, RAPP, our Happy Kids Expo and our 
Science Week activities. There will be much to do and lots of fun and learning to be had 
as well so all in all this is a very busy term. I have included a Term Planner along with 
this newsletter so as you have an overview of the term at home.  
 
KINDY ENROLMENTS FOR 2018 
We would like to remind all of our families that official Kindergarten enrolments for 2018 
have closed.  To gain a place in the Roseworth Kindergarten Program, an Application 
for Enrolment Form must be completed.  If you missed this enrolment date or know of 
families who have not yet enrolled their Kindergarten aged student, then they must do 
so soon or face the possibility of missing out on a place at our school for 2018. 
Enrolments can be done at our front office as places are still currently available. Ideally, 
we wish to have two full groups for 2018 so we would appreciate notification if your 
intention is for your Kindy child to attend Roseworth PS. 
 
PRE-PRIMARY FOR 2018 
There is no cut-off date for Pre-Primary enrolments, however for school planning 
purposes the sooner you advise us that your child will be attending Roseworth for PP in 
2018 the better. If you have not done this or know of families who have not yet enrolled 
their Pre Primary aged student please contact the office directly. 
 
ROSEWORTH CODERDOJO CLUB 
We have been running our CoderDojo club for over twelve months now and it has been 
an engaging program for the students involved. It gives students the opportunity to 
participate in STEM technologies and learn coding skills. CoderDojo in Term 3 starts at 
8.00am on Wednesday mornings, from Week 2 to Week 9. All students from Year 4 to 6 
are invited to come along to experiment with coding and the Roseworth robots – even if 
you haven’t attended before. This term we would like to welcome any Year 3’s who 
enjoy technology to attend on a trial basis. On the 2nd August, one of the CoderDojo 
Robotic teams will be selected here at school to attend the NMER Robotics Challenge 
on the 16th August at Westminster PS. The selected team will be announced at line-up 
on the 2nd August. Any questions come and see Ms Carboni for further information. 
 
YOUNG ICT EXPLORERS (YIKTEE) 
Ms Carboni has been working with selected Year 4-6 students and The Smith Family to 
develop Roseworth’s creative geniuses! Congratulations to the 6 teams who made it 
through the first application round to attend the WA State Finals on the 16th September. 
These 6 teams now have the task to start building their inventions in our W4 
MakerSpace – again another very exciting opportunity! 
 
RAPP 
We will again be holding our very successful Roseworth and Parents Program (RAPP) 
this semester. Usually it has been in Term 2 and 4, however this year we are 
undertaking one program in Term 3 with potentially more families. If you are unsure 
what the program is about or want to find out more please come and see Ms Brockman 
or Mrs Lee. We will be starting our series of RAPP sessions in Week 4 and everyone is 
looking forward to being a part of this fun, exciting program. Thanks to the Canteen staff 
for catering for the RAPP sessions and to the teaching staff and education assistants for 
running the program. 
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WILDCATS ASPIRE Program 
This semester our students from W1 and W2 have been invited to participate in the Wildcats Aspire 
Program.  In 2012 Roseworth PS was chosen to trial this community program and after providing valuable 
feedback to the club, it was then offered to 12 Primary Schools across Perth. The program is now in its 
sixth year of operation. The Wildcats Aspire School Program works with schools to inspire their students 
through positive role models, goal setting and rewarding accomplishments. It is focused on encouraging 
students to attend school, demonstrate appropriate behaviour while they are at school and strive to be the 
best they can be.  Attendance targets will be calculated at checkpoints over the semester along with the 
number of referrals to the office for behaviour incidents.  Those students meeting the designated targets at 
each checkpoint will be rewarded with a prize from the Perth Wildcats.  The program culminates with those 
students who have demonstrated exemplary attendance levels and behaviour, being invited to attend a 
Perth Wildcats home game in December. 
 
STUDENT MEDICATION 
There are still a number of students who do not have an updated Health Care Plan.  If your child requires 
an asthma inhaler or epipen please make sure that the school has been given the appropriate medication 
and an up to date plan signed by the GP or Specialist. 
 
UNIFORMS – A GREAT LOOK FOR OUR SCHOOL 
It has been pleasing to see so many of our students wearing their full school uniform. We are deservedly 
very proud of our wonderful uniform and expect all students to be wearing the full school uniform, not just 
the t-shirt. Our uniform helps us to create a sense of identity and belonging at Roseworth and we thank 
parents for supporting us by ensuring that students are in their correct uniform. Our P & C work hard to 
manage the Uniform Shop and we congratulate them on a wonderfully run enterprise.  
 
FACTION SHIRTS – Earn Points for your Faction 
As we are busy training for the Athletics Carnivals that are coming up later in the term we would like to 
encourage our students to wear their Faction T-Shirt on the day of their “Sport” lesson. Those children who 
are wearing their faction shirt at these sports sessions earn points towards their faction at the Faction 
Carnival so it is a great way of amassing some points before the big day is upon us. Our students have 
“Sport” sessions as follows- Year 1 & 2 students on Thursdays, Yr 3 & 4 students on Fridays and Yr 5 & 6 
students also on Fridays. There is no need for students to wear their Faction shirt on other days of the 
week but we would like to see the majority of shirts at the “Sports’ sessions if possible. The P&C have 
purchased quite a few Faction shirts if you wish to buy new ones for the big day! Our Uniform Shop is open 
between 8:45 and 9:30 on a Tuesday and a Friday each week. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – Week 5 
School photos are coming up in Week 5 of this term (Tues 15th Aug and Wed 16th Aug) so try to put some 
money aside so that you can participate in this activity.  Class photos will be taken, along with School 
Group photos and Family Photos. Photo Envelopes went home at the end of last term and all information is 
included with these. The school is unable to provide any financial assistance for school photos or accept 
late payments as all payments are dealt with the photo company directly. Please note that you are not able 
to use Passport Points to pay for photos. Please return the Photo Order Envelope to the school by Friday 
11th August so we are ready to distribute these once the photographers arrive on their first day. Family 
Photograph Envelopes can be collected from the Front Office if you wish a Family Photo to be taken. 
 
FACTION CARNIVAL – Week 7 
Our much awaited Faction Carnival will be held in Week 7. Jumps, Throws and Long Distance events will 
be held on Wednesday, 30th August and the Sprints, Team Games and Relays will be held on Thursday, 
31st August. We are anticipating another bumper crowd and a very enjoyable day of sporting fun.  Faction 
T shirts are on sale at the Uniform Shop and parents can join in by buying an adult Faction T Shirt to 
support their children.  Mrs Keunen and our staff have been working hard to make sure that all of our 
students can participate fully throughout the Carnival and we are looking forward to another very special 
day on the Roseworth sporting calendar.  
 
INTERSCHOOL ATHLETICS CARNIVAL – Week 9 
Our Interschool Athletics Carnival will be held in Week 9 of this term and events will be scheduled for the 
Tuesday (Jumps, Throws & Long Distance) and the Thursday (Sprints, Relays & Team Games). We look 
forward to having our parents come along and support us in our ventures on the day. The Interschool 
Athletics Carnival will be hosted at Koondoola PS this year. 
 
 



TERM 3 PLANNER – Special Events in Term 3 
A Term 3 Planner has been included with this newsletter to enable you to plan ahead for our special 
events during the term.  
 
Mr Christopher Brackenreg 
Principal 

 WASTEWISE TIPS:  

 
REMEMBER TO PUT THESE IN YOUR 
YELLOW LID RECYCLING BIN! 
¶ All clean paper (newspaper, magazines, 

junk mail, office paper.) 
¶ Cardboard, clean pizza boxes, toilet roll 

tubes, cereal boxes, beer/drink cartons. 
  
FOOD WASTE 
¶ Australians throw away 3.3million tonnes 

of food a year - the equivalent of a 
quarter of the  

         nations food supply! 
¶ Composting is a natural way to recycle 

food that would otherwise be thrown 
away. It is simple to do in your own 
garden and can have a great impact on 
reducing your waste. Check out this 
simple how-to guide on composting 
from Eartheasy.  

 

 

 

 

 

All children enrolled with the 

School Dental Service will receive regular check-up 

appointments to attend the Dental Therapy Clinic 

in the mail. Also a reminder SMS is sent to your 

mobile phone. 

The Dental Therapist would like to see you with 

your child to discuss preventative care and any 

recommended   treatments such as fillings or 

sealants. Consent forms for treatment also need 

to be signed. 

If you cannot attend with your child, please 

contact the staff at the clinic. 

The dental health of your child is important. 

Please tell the clinic staff if you have changed 

address or have any queries. The Dental Clinic 

telephone number is 9342 4657. 

http://eartheasy.com/grow_compost.html


P&C INFORMATION 
 
Welcome back to Term 3. Roseworth P&C has a few fundraising events this term; Quiz Night, Father’s 
Day Raffle and Bunnings Sausage Sizzle.  We thank you for your continuing support and assistance with 
these events. Stay up to date with the happening of Roseworth P&C on Facebook: Parents/Families of 
Roseworth 
 
P&C Meeting - Thursday 27th July at 2.00pm 
Our next P&C meeting will be held this Thursday at 2.00pm in the school Staff Room. P&C meetings are 
open for all to attend. The P&C is not just a fundraising committee, but also a forum to bring parents, 
citizens, students and teaching staff together. It gives parents a chance to keep up to date with all school 
activities and to have a say in any issues that concern them or their child at our school 
 
Quiz Night – 28th July   
Roseworth P&C Family Quiz Night is shaping up to be the fundraising event of the year. It will be held this 
Friday (28th July) in the undercover area starting at 6.15pm (Doors open from 5.30pm). Tickets are 
available from the front office or at the door on the night. $40 for a table (8 people) or $5 per person (6yrs 
and over), 5yrs and under are free. Awesome prizes are up for grab, along with some extraordinary silent 
auction items and raffles. The canteen will be open on the night for food and drink purchases, plus platters 
can be pre-ordered. 
 
Uniform Shop – Tuesday and Fridays 8.45am – 9.15am 
Old stock polo shirts, both navy blue and light blue, are now $10 each!!!! Old stock basketball shorts are 
now $5 each!!!! Great bargains, especially with school photos happening in Week 5. Quantity and sizing 
are limited. The Uniform Shop accepts cash, Roseworth Dollars or Credit/Debit Cards (surcharge applies) 
 
Woolworths Earn & Learn Program – Starts Wednesday 26th July 
We’re thrilled to announce that the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program is back for 2017. Everyone can 
help Roseworth PS & ESC earn amazing resources by shopping at Woolworths from Wednesday July 
26th. For every $10 spent instore or online, 1 sticker will be earnt. These stickers can be placed in the 
collection  boxes located at the front office of Roseworth PS or instore at Alexander Heights Woolworths. 
Don’t forget to ask the extended family or friends to collect stickers for you.  
 
Roseworth P&C Committee 



LIBRARY 
 
Term 3 is a busy term! As well as 
all of the school events, we also 
have our BOOK WEEK PARADE, 
in Week 6 and BOOK FAIR in 
Week 10. I am currently hunting 
down book prizes for all of our BOOK WEEK 
PARADE winners and, as always, I am really looking 
forward to seeing all of our costumes! If you are 
having trouble finding coming up with book character 
ideas, feel free to drop by the Library in the weeks 
leading up to the parade. All entrants will get a small 
prize, we hope to see all students dressed in their 
favourite book character!  
 
Week 10 sees our BOOK FAIR arrive at the school. 
Like last year, the fair will coincide with our school 
OPEN DAY and ART SHOW, and will run on the 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of the last week 
of term. Every book sold earns free books for our 
school Library. If anyone is interested in volunteering 
a little bit of time to help run the fair, please see me in 
the Library to discuss. 
 
Issue 5 of Scholastic Book Club should have made it 
home to you.  The due date for this issue is Thursday 
3
rd
 August. If you haven’t received the latest 

catalogue, please check your child’s school bag or 
collect a replacement copy from the classroom 
teacher or the Library. 
 
Miss Brooker 
Library Officer 
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Tuesdays and Thursdays  

(Auskick Thurs only)  4:30pm-5:30pm 
 

      Barry Britton Reserve, Balga Ave, Balga 
 

*** SEASON 2017 *** 
 

New players welcome 
Auskick, Juniors & Youth 
Men’s Team 25+ 
Women’s Team 18+ 
All Girls Welcome 

 
Are you eligible for Kidsport? Go to be-

low link and find out! 
 

www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/indviduals/
Kidsport 

 
So come along and see what we are all 

about.  
For any queries please contact our Reg-

istrar on: 
0468992566 or at: balgaregis-

trar@hotmail.com 

Enrol your children now in VacSwim swimming lessons 
during the October and December/January school 
holidays. 
  
With swimming pools and beaches a part of the Western 
Australian lifestyle, ensuring your children can swim 
competently and safely is a must for all families.  
 

Your children can join in the fun of learning to swim in 
lessons conducted at pools and open water venues across 
the State. VacSwim is for all children - from beginners 
through to advanced survival, rescue and resuscitation. 
 

Your children can learn to swim for just:  
$7.00 per child for a five day short program  
$13.00 per child for all other programs. 
 

It's even cheaper if you have three or more children: 
$18.00 a family for a five day short program  
$35.00 a family for all other programs. 
 

To find out more about VacSwim and to enrol online please 
visit education.wa.edu.au/swimming 

FACTION CARNIVAL DATES 
 
Friday 4th Aug ~ Cross Country 
(Intermediates Years 3/4 11:56 am and 
Seniors Years 5/6 1:45pm)  
 
Wednesday 30th Aug ~ Jumps, Throws 
and Long Distance  
 
Thursday 31st Aug ~ Athletics Carnival 
Day   
 
Everyone has been training hard and 
developing vital skills including 
teamwork, resilience, persistence and   
getting along. It is promising to be a 
series of great events so mark in your 
diaries. Come down to support your 
children, faction and school. Please be 
advised that all children are required to 
wear shoes at all times during training 
and the carnivals. 
 
Anna Keunen  
PE Teacher 

http://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/indviduals/Kidsport
http://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/indviduals/Kidsport
mailto:balgaregistrar@hotmail.com
mailto:balgaregistrar@hotmail.com
http://education.wa.edu.au/swimming



